
Good	morning	St.	John	School	Community,	
	
We	are	excited	for	our	upcoming	Parent	Teacher	Conferences.		As	a	reminder,	
Term	1	ends	on	Friday,	November	3	and	Parent	Teacher	Conferences	for	the	
entire	school	will	occur	on	Thursday,	November	9.		Signups	are	now	open.	
	
For	PS-grade	3,	please	click	here	for	a	sign	up.		You	will	then	need	to	choose	
the	tab	for	your	specific	grade.		Each	conference	is	scheduled	for	20	
minutes.		PK	-	grade	3	conferences	will	take	place	in	the	classrooms.	
	
For	grades	4	and	5,	please	click	here	for	a	sign	up.		You	will	then	need	to	
choose	the	tab	for	the	specific	teacher	you	want	to	meet	with.		
Conferences	are	scheduled	for	10	minutes,	and	you	can	choose	to	meet	with	
one	or	more	of	your	child’s	teachers.		Ms.	Wesner	will	be	in	her	classroom,	Ms.	
Branco	and	Mrs.	McMillan	will	be	in	the	Grade	4	homeroom,	Mrs.	Johnston	
will	be	in	Room	306,	and	Mrs.	Novogratz	will	be	in	the	library.	
	
For	our	middle	school,	each	teacher	(Mrs.	Bowers,	Mr.	Hall,	Dr.	Lundy,	Mrs.	
Palmer,	and	Mrs.	Ross)	will	have	a	table	in	the	gym.		You	do	not	need	to	sign	
up	for	a	time;	you	are	free	to	visit	with	any	of	the	teachers	at	a	convenient	
time.		The	middle	school	teachers	will	be	available	from	8:30-noon,	1:00-4:30,	
and	5:30-7:00.	
	
Mrs.	Fleming	(Guidance	Counselor),	Mrs.	Ross	(Learning	Consultant),	Mrs.	
Curran	(Nurse),	and	Mrs.	Sullivan	(CORI	forms	and	other	questions)	will	also	
be	available	between	9:00	and	3:00	if	you	need	to	schedule	a	meeting.		
Additionally,	if	you	have	questions	about	a	specific	special,	please	reach	out	to	
that	teacher	as	they	will	not	be	here	for	conferences.	
	
Thank	you	and	looking	forward	to	seeing	you	in	November.	
	
Chris	
	

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B4FAAAD2EA1FA7-45147868-conferences#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B4FAAAD2EA1FA7-45215151-conferences#/

